
 
Year 6 

Welcome back - we hope you had an enjoyable and restful 
break.  This half term we are carrying on our topic about 
Ancient Greece.  We will be looking at Greek philosophy 
and architecture amongst other things.   

Children have been writing their own  
independent discussion texts this week in literacy and 
showed an ability to offer a balance of arguments for and 
against a given topic. 

The Woodside fireworks celebrations were amazing and 
children have been writing about it this week - there were 
some explosive examples!  Well done. Please ensure 
children continue to read daily and that this is recorded in 
their reading records by parents, daily. 


